



DEAR FRIENDS OF HENBURY COMMUNITY,

As always, we would like to start by thanking you all for your support of our fundraising efforts for the school last half term.

On 7th February we held our first ever school disGLOW! We had the biggest attendance to a disco yet!! The children, excitedly, took part in our Neon theme. The UV tattoos, UV stickers and UV facepaint were very popular. A big thank you to Blitz Disco for the tunes, the bubbles and the foam! We were very lucky to be lent a UV light from Party Peeps – Children's Party Entertainment, which made the glow possible! So kind of them. We raised a fantastic £223.20! We have received lots of positive feedback about this theme, which is great. Let us know if you have any feedback or any other ideas for future discos by coming along to our next meeting.

In the week before we broke up for half term we launched a new event... Penny Wars! Each class has been given a piggy bank to fill with loose change. This event is running until 28th February. We will then weigh each classes donations to see who is the heaviest. That class will win a non uniform day!! So far we have had to empty a couple of piggies to accomodate more pennies. Do not worry we are keeping each classes donations separately in a safe place for the big weigh in. We look forward to announcing the winner in due course.

We are excited to announce two new events. The first event is to celebrate World Book Day with our very own Golden Ticket Wonda Bars! Starting from 25th February each student can purchase one bar for £2 (cash only), you will find order forms in the school office from Wednesday 26th February. Friends will also be taking orders after school on Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th March. The bars will then be distributed randomly to students at the end of the day on Wednesday 5th March. Each class will have two golden tickets hidden in the bars. If you find a golden ticket, you can redeem it on World Book Day, Thursday 6th March, by giving it to your class teacher. There are some fantastic prizes to be won, including the chance to sit on Mr Gray's motorbike! For more details, please see our poster and visit our Facebook page.

Our second new event is a grown ups only Barn Dance. We will be holding this on the evening of Friday 28th March in the school hall. Save the date! Be sure to round up your friends and family members and bring them along too. The event will be ran by professional caller and live band Black Sheep. We think it will be lots of fun. We will also have a bar serving drinks. Tickets will be available to purchase from pta events shortly.

We are hoping to hold an Easter Egg Hunt in school for the children before the end of term. In order to do this we are hoping to get a local business or businesses to sponsor the eggs for us. If this is something you could help us with please get in touch with us Henburyviewfriends@gmail.com. We would be very grateful of any assistance.

If you would like to know more about what we do, have any fundraising ideas or feedback we are having our next Friends meeting on Friday 14th March 7.30pm @ The Lambs Green – everyone welcome!

Keep an eye on our facebook page for updates.





Follow us...

Want updates from Friends of Henbury? Find our Facebook page! This is where you will find all the latest information for events, ticket information and reminders.

our page & follow us. Click the link below to jump straight to our page.

Your support means the world to us! By joining you're not just following a page; you're becoming part of our Friends of Henbury community. See you there!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61559923742486



'Do you shop online? Did you know if you sign up to easy fundraising you can select us as your charity to receive cash back?

It costs you nothing to support us and every penny helps us to support the school. You can even set a reminder, so if you shop on a website that offers cash back easyfundraising will prompt you!

https://www.easyfundraisin g.org.uk/causes/friendsofh enburyview/



Henburyviewfriends@gmail.com



<u>Dates to remember!</u>

- 25th-28th February Penny Wars
- 26th-4th March World Book Day golden ticket Bars on sale. Cash only!
- 14th March Friends meeting 7.30pm @The Lambs Green - all welcome!
- 28th March Barn Dance (grown ups only event)
- 9th May Band night (grown ups only event)

<u>Tickets for our events available from</u>
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofhenburyview/

